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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Train incident fatality identified 

Next of Kin notified 
 

The woman struck by a southbound freight train near Bird Point yesterday (April 6), has been 

identified as 30-year-old Kristal Lavender.  The Anchorage Police Department has notified next of 

kin. 

 

The investigation into the incident is ongoing.  
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